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 2nd February 2018
Dear Parents,
Safe Internet Use

Next week is Internet Safety week. Our children are constantly taught how to stay safe and act responsibly when using the internet and other forms of Social Media and this week we will be giving special emphasis to this in each class. A useful resource for parents is the website: www.thinkuknow.co.uk. Please remember that the internet, and social media especially, gives children the opportunity to communicate with other children and adults they do not know. For primary school children any use of the internet should be fully supervised by adults at home.
Holidays and Parents’ Evening
School finishes for half term at 3pm on Friday 16th February and children return on Monday 26th February. In the week before half term, the children will bring home a Mid-Year Report – with a brief indication of how they are doing after half of the school year. 

Parents’ evening will be on Tuesday 6th March; closer to this date we will send out suggested appointment times. At that meeting you will be able to see and discuss how your children are progressing against their targets, how they are doing in school and anything arising out of the mid-year report mentioned above.

Non-uniform day
Friday 16th February, the last day of this half term, will be a non-uniform day. For a suggested donation of £1 each child can wear their own choice of clothes. Money raised will be split between school funds, which helps towards the costs of trips and events for the children, and Loreto High school, who are raising funds to support increased educational opportunities, particularly for females, in Sudan.
Positive Relationships
We are really proud of our positive relationship with our parents and carers. Ask any of our children our number one rule and they are likely to quote Jesus, “Love one another as I have loved you.” We work hard to ensure that our Catholic ethos is evident in everything we do and should you ever feel you don’t experience this in your communications with school please let me know. Similarly, I expect that parents are polite and respectful to staff at all times. We all have a duty to be a positive example for our children. It is never acceptable to be rude. 
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ray Moloney
Yours sincerely,

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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